Feedback for the English Department Assessment Report Fall 2011
Assessment Committee Department and Primary Reader:  Cheryl Blackwell 
Secondary Readers:  Jeremy Osborn, Andrew Dunham
 Summary:  The English Department has done a good job of establishing a culture of assessment in the department---congratulations.  It is nice to learn that your department is using the 3 years of data from your Senior Assessment Exam to fine-tune the instrument.  Is your department ready to share the specific findings of your Assessment Exams?
Have you had any follow-up meetings on your preliminary discussion about enhancing the curriculum? If so, when do you think your department might be able to share?   
Has your department developed a specific plan for using the textual analysis mode data?  
We are looking forward to your department’s creative writing assessment report next fall.
 Keep up the good work. 
 The Assessment Committee thanks you for your time and effort.
Please contact your Assessment Committee liaison, Cheryl  Blackwell,  if you have any question, comments, or concerns.
